
A public comment has been received 07/26/2024. 
 
Name: Sheryl and Randy Thurber 
Town:  
Affiliation:  
 
Topic: Health Insurance Rate Review 
 
Comment: 
To Whom it May Concern,  
    I am very concerned in the possibility of Blue Cross raising their % of insurance at such a high rate.  My husband and I 
are retired and with tax increases and other cost of living increases it is very concerning on how we will be able to 
continue to pay for these cost increases. I hope that you will be able to decrease this proposed increase so that myself 
and other Vermonters can cover these always increased expenses. Thank you. 
 
Sheryl and Randy Thurber 
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